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DENNIS CARRUTH

Having grown up in Sinclair, Wyoming and on a ranch north of 
Steamboat Springs, Dennis has called Colorado home for decades. The 
founder and president of Carruth Properties Company, he launched his 
real estate career in 1973, when he joined a company that partnered 
with Johns Manville to develop Ken-Caryl Ranch; the Elkhorn master 
planned community in Sun Valley, Idaho and a project in New Jersey 
called the Hills. Ever since, he has been a leader in the development of 
Ken-Caryl Ranch and Ken-Caryl Business Center and a recognized small 
business leader on the Front Range. Current projects include several 
hundred units of residential development at Ken-Caryl Ranch and a 
high-end new cabin development at Roaring Fork Club in the Roaring 
Fork Valley.  

Carruth is grateful for opportunities over the years to contribute as 
board member for such organizations as Homebuilders Association of 
Metro Denver, Governor’s Metropolitan Water Roundtable, University 
of Colorado Hospital Authority, Colorado Health Facilities Authority, 
Jefferson County Economic Development Authority, Vail Buddy Werner 
League and Aspen Valley Ski and Snowboard Association…currently 
University of Wyoming College of Business and The Trust for Public 
Land. Dennis resides in the Roaring Fork Valley with Penney, a former 
COB Board member and long-standing successful Aspen real estate 
broker. Ongoing interests/passions include time with family and 
friends, travel, skiing, golf, hiking, reading and writing.  

Bachelor of Science 1966, General Engineering; 
Master of Business Administration, 1968 


